BOARD OF EDUCKTION OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK

MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR.
HIGH SCHOOL
122 AMSTERDAM AVENUE  NEW YORK, N.Y. 10023

NELLIE R JORDAN ‘TELEPHONE: 874.1202

January 23, 1985

o Yok 11201
Dear Jatn

for your exellent presentation at. the W.L.K. Natwork
S Sehmels eymposium on Jamuaty 11, 198

e Aperican Can Company and the Narein Luther King, Jr., High
Schools Nex York ity are st “appreciative of your interest in
our project and your willingness to share your professional ex-
pexcise vich the erresentatives from sducation, the commmiey

We have received many laudatory letters and telephone calls
nationvide sbout the effectiveness of the workshops. Many of
these coments will be published in our next Nesletter and we
shall make certain that you receive a copy.
g, piease sccept ou gracitud co gu for your by o sake
the 5 uch a successful and enjoyable sducational
el

Stacerely,

Meeece

NELLIE R. JORDAN
Principal

W ges



